
Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87 

Action Request 
 

 

PROPOSAL 

Council adopted a revised Snowplowing of Driveways Policy on December 14, 2022. This policy was to 
become effective for the fall of 2023. Changes to the policy included an age change and a resident lacking the 
means of clearing snow from their driveway.  
Administration has determined that the inclusion of the “lack of means” may be too vague in definition and is 
proposing the removal of that criteria.    

DISCUSSION 

Attached as APPENDIX A is Policy 4A.005 with the proposed changes.  

REFERENCE TO STRATEGIC PLAN 

N/A 

REFERENCE TO PROVINCIAL/FEDERAL LEGISLATION 

N/A 

Meeting:     Committee of the Whole Meeting 

Meeting Date:  September 19, 2023  

Originated By:  Bryan Bespalko, General Manager of Infrastructure Services 

Title: Policy No. 4A.005 Snowplowing of Driveways Policy – Amendment 



BUDGET IMPACTS 

Snowplowing services have been included in the 2023 Operations Budget and is entered in the 2024 
Operations Budget for deliberation discussion.   

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the Committee recommends to Council adopting the amended Policy No. C-4A.005 Snowplowing of 
Driveways Policy, as presented.  

OPTIONS 

1. THAT the Committee recommends to Council adopting the amended Policy No. C-4A.005 Snowplowing 
of Driveways Policy, as presented.  

2. THAT the Committee recommends to Council adopting the amended Policy No. C-4A.005 Snowplowing 
of Driveways Policy, with additional amendments to _________.   

3. THAT the Committee requests Administration to revise amended Policy No. C-4A.005 Snowplowing of 
Driveways Policy, as directed, and bring it back to a future meeting for consideration.  

 

 

 
 
  



Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Policy C-4A005, Snowplowing of Driveways Policy - Amendment.docx 

Attachments: - APPENDIX A.pdf 

Final Approval Date: Sep 12, 2023 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Stephanie Severin 


